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Reference: 92000

OCT 1 0 2007

John Crocock

Western Canada Computer Industry Association
Unit 140, 3660 Viking Way

Richmond BC V6V 1N6

Dear Mr. Crocock:

Thank you for submitting on August 21%, 2007, the Western Canada Computer Industry
Association’s (WCCIA) Product Stewardship Plan, as required by section 4 of the Recycling
Regulation.

I have completed my review of the plan and I hereby conditionally approve the plan. My
approval is with my consideration that this program is a new program and must first establish a
base from which to continuously improve. I understand that you intend to start your program on
November 1%, 2007. '

Please be advised that this conditional approval does not extend to any material or content
contained in the plan that is extraneous to the requirements of section 5 of the Recycling

Regulation.
The conditions for my approval are as follows:

1. WCCIA will provide the director with a baseline for its awareness performance measure
by February 1%, 2008.

2. WCCIA will provide the director with program progress updates, every three months for
one year from start of the program (first update is due February 1%, 2008). The update
must include the total number of electronics products sold and collected to date and
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WCCIA’s progress towards its spring 2008 (baseline plus 10%) and fall 2008 (baseline
plus 20%) awareness performance measure targets.

3. WCCIA will provide the director with targets with specific timelines for all the
performance measures in the plan by November 1%, 2008.

4. WCCIA will post all the information listed in conditions 1-3 above on its public website
on the same dates as submitting this information to the director.

If WCCIA should not meet the above conditions by the timelines specified then my approval of
the plan will be rescinded. If you have questions about the approval conditions please contact
David Lawes at David.Lawes@gov.bc.ca or (250) 387-3588.

Sincerely,

7 L L)

Hu Wallis,
Director, Environmental Quality Branch

pc: Colin McKean, WCCIA consultant (colin_mckean@telus.net)
David Lawes, Ministry of Environment




